
  
 

GREGORY DUNN  OBJECT  Submission ID:  210190 

Organisation:  N/A 

Key issues: 
Social impacts,Visual impacts, design and 
landscaping,Land use compatibility 
(surrounding land uses),Traffic 

Location:  New South Wales 2577 

Attachment:  N/A 

  Submission date: 10/29/2024 6:34:10 PM 

 
The facility is in very close proximity to the Moss Vale community, within I believe 1 kilometre of the main 
township.  The amount of heavy vehicle traffic would be detrimental to our roads as the highways surrounding 
the area would not cope with the amount of traffic. The recycling plant is very large indeed and with a 22 meter 
stack would be an eyesore to the pristine Southern Highland area. A great concern is also the fact that this 
project would be run by a  and according to an ABC article published on MOnday the 28th of 
October had not passed ecological standards  Why would you put such an operation anywhere close to 
a community in NSW let alone in the beautiful Southern Highlands ? We believe the Wingecarribee Council was 
overridden in this process , a very worrying fact. 

Toxicity risks, the closeness of this project to the township of Moss Vale and the surrounding properties , traffic 
noise caused by heavy vehicles and damage to our already fragile roads plus a 22 meter stack , and the scale of 
this project point to a very poor outcome 

for Moss Vale and the Southern Highlands. We also believe that this project may operate for 24hours a a day, 
with series consequences for our area. 
 

 




